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To all the heads of units of the University of Szeged  

 

 

Dear Head of Unit, 
 

As regards the spread of the new coronavirus infection – in accordance with ongoing calls from 

the Ministry of the Interior, the Department of Human Resources and the Maintainer – pending 

further magisterial regulatory action or senior management instruction, please take the 

following measures: 

 

We kindly ask the 

- healthcare professionals, in particular the ones involved in patient care, 

- collegues working in the technical and economic fields, and 

- staff of the administrative branch, 

 

to suspend or postpone their private travels abroad for the duration of the epidemic in 

order to maintain their personal safety, the security of patient care and the smooth functioning 

of the institutions. 

 

We hereby further inform you that circulars and guides related to the spread of coronavirus 

infection are in effect with unchanged content.  

 

In order to carry out public duties of the University of Szeged and to keep the University 

operational, we ask all the leaders of the University and all our employees to cooperate in order 

to comply with the above. 

 

Heads of Units are kindly requested to inform the colleagues in their department immediately 

and directly of the information contained in this circular. 

 
 

Issued on the 9th of March 2020, Szeged 

 

Yours faithfully: 

 

 

Prof. Dr. Csaba Lengyel 

sgd.  

Prof. Dr. László Kovács 

sgd. 

Dr. Máté Dömötör  

sgd. 

President of the Committee Member of the Committee Member of the Committee 

 


